


WELCOME BACK!

6th Grade Language Arts






Mr. Stoehr
Dear Students and Parents,
What a great year it will be!  I am thrilled to be back, and anticipate getting to know all of you.  

I hope all of your summer vacations were enjoyable and memorable.  It is, however, time to return our focus to school.  Get excited!  I look forward to teaching and learning with you through a variety of projects, activities, and units that will explore more approaches to Language Arts.

My Language Arts program is standards based, and focuses on the development of written and oral communication, the comprehension and appreciation of different literature, and the continuous reinforcement of language skills.  Students are challenged to meet high expectations in a collaborative environment that promotes self-expression and goal-setting as a means for gauging success and accomplishment.

CLASSROOM POLICIES

The classroom should provide a safe environment that encourages honesty, comfort, and ownership.  Students should be able to develop their ability to make decisions and build responsibility.

Steps for Success

1. Be respectful!  Be considerate and courteous to other people and their belongings, and you will be respected in return.  Be respectful of others’ rights to a successful learning environment.

2. Be prepared!  Do your personal best on all your assignments.  Turn in assignments on time, and review your daily notes and materials regularly.

3. Be responsible!  Take responsibility for your decisions and make good choices.  If you don’t understand something or have a question, please talk to me.  It is my job to act as your guide, so just ask.

4. Be positive!  Try and make the best of every situation.

Behavior Expectations
All students are expected to…

1. Raise their hand to be recognized before speaking.

2. Follow directions the first time they are given

3. Bring ALL required materials to class every day.

4. Keep ALL food and drinks put away.  Water is O.K.
Homework Expectations

Completed homework will be assessed and feedback given in a timely manner.  Homework is meant to further understanding of concepts through practice, and will contribute to the work habits section of the grade.   

1. Homework is due at the beginning of class and will be collected by the teacher.

2. Unless specified, homework is always due the next day after being assigned.

3. Homework is written neatly in blue or black ink, pencil, or typed.

4. Homework is done correctly and meets the criteria of the assignment.

Students who are unsure of the homework can call the HOMEWORK HOTLINE at (951) 695-7370 ext. 4045 or look at the HOMEWORK section of my website:   http://mms-tvusd-ca.schoolloop.com/teachers?no_controls=t
Or find it on the MMS webpage under teachers’ web sites.

Missing/Late Work

1. If an assignment is missing, you will make it up.  No exceptions!  I give assignments for a reason.  These assignments are meant to help you understand the state standards we are working on trying to master.
Make-Up Work

1. If you miss a class because of illness or a family emergency, you will get a 1 day extension for the homework missed each day.  Check homework hotline for all missed assignments.

2. If you miss a class because of other reasons (field trip, discipline), you are responsible for obtaining the assignment and turning it in on the original due date.

Breakdown of Grading




Grade Scale

Writing Assessments

30%




94-100 
A
67-69

D+

Reading Assessments
30%




90-93

A-
64-66

D

Vocabulary/Spelling/Grammar




87-89

B+
60-63

D-

 
Assessments

25%




84-86

B
59 and below   F
A.R. One Pager

10%




80-83

B-

Common District 






77-79 

C+
     Benchmark Assessments
  5%




74-76

C

     

          








70-73

C-
      



TOTAL 100%







Projects/Tests

Giving students time to complete assignments and prepare for class properly is a top priority.  Thus, for tests and projects, ample notice will be given.


LARGE PROJECTS


will be given at least 2 weeks’ notice


MINI-PROJECTS/PAPERS

will be given 7-10 days’ notice


TESTS




will be given at least 7-10 days’ notice


QUIZZES



will be given at least 1 day notice

Extra Credit

There is no EXTRA CREDIT offered.  You will be allowed to make up or retake assignments.  

Parent/Student Communication

My ultimate goal is to keep parents informed about their child’s performance in the classroom.  I will continually update my website at: http://mms-tvusd-ca.schoolloop.com/teachers?no_controls=t
Maintain Communication
In order to maintain a successful triangle of communication (student-teacher-parent), most correspondence is conducted via e-mail, as I feel it is the best way to provide you with a prompt response to any questions or concerns.






dstoehr@tvusd.k12.ca.us
You can also reach me by phone by calling Margarita at (951) 695-7370 ext. 4045
Please sign below to let me know that you have read the classroom policies.  Additionally, please provide an e-mail address where I may contact you with any future questions.









I look forward to a great year!









Darrick Stoehr

6TH GRADE LANGUAGE ARTS






MR. STOEHR


Please print student name: ________________________________________________________

E-mail address: _________________________________________________________________

X_______________________________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature

Yes, I have read this letter.

Is there anything that you would like me to know about your son or daughter this first week of school? 

